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Perry Pikok 
 

SAC Meetings for 2020-2021 
Our SAC has worked collaboratively with the principal to review, provide feedback and help 

shape our COvid Response Plan and multiple members of the SAC are active members on the Covid 
Team. 
 

The SAC has been supportive of efforts to put together our Title I plan and provide input on the 
NSBSD Strategic Plan. 
 
Concerns:  
Staffing remains a concern.  In addition to having two long term subs, we were without a counselor for 
the majority of the first semester and now have a remote counselor and one vacant elementary position. 
The SAC supports the district board strategic plan to hire and retain local staff for these positions in order 
to improve stability and continuity in instruction. 
 
Despite repeated requests, we have received no information regarding the status of CIP projects that were 
allocated years ago, including Art for the School and updated bleachers for the school gym. 
 
Internet speeds, connection issues continue to plague our school making distance learning nearly 
impossible and hindering daily operation for the staff. 
 
This year’s school supply budget was cut by nearly $10,000 and over $30,000 worth of M&O orders from 
last year were canceled. 


